
Swampscott Energy Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Wednesday, March 27th, 2013 at 6:30 pm 

Swampscott Town Hall, 2nd floor conference room 
 
 

Members Attending: Neal Duffy, Milton Fistel, Thomas Dreeben, Wayne Spritz 
Members Absent: Victoria Masone, Derek Barnwell, Hal Schwartz 
Non-Members Attending: Pete Kane 

 
 

The committee reviewed and discussed the application for the current Green 
Communities grant round. Some potential projects would have to be left off of the 
application, as they would put us over the $250,000 limit set in the application 
guidelines. After much discussion it was the opinion of the committee that we 
should leave out the Hadley school projects as it is likely that building will be 
razed within five years. In a unanimous vote of members present, the committee 
decided to include the following projects in the grant application: 
 
Clarke Elementary: 
Steam Trap Replacement & Building Envelope – Roof/Wall/Attic insulation 
 
*Stanley Elementary: 
Building Envelope – Weatherization 
 
Middle School: 
Building Envelope – Weatherization 
 
High School: 
Building Envelope – Weatherization 
 
Fire Station: 
Building Envelope – Roof/Wall/Attic insulation 
 
Library – HVAC equipment replacement 
 
*Note that the Stanley school will also likely be razed, but the Stanley weatherization 
project was only $5,221 so the committee was able to include it and stay below the 
$250,000 limit. 


